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cc:  
Subject: A76 and privatization 
 
I applaud the proposed OMB effort to expand  competition from private sector firms in the provision of government 
services.  This is long overdue. The Reagan Privatization Commission of 1987 fizzled. Now  its time to get serious, 
led by a president with an MBA (and an OMB director  with brass balls.) 
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